Dawn Bartel

From: Brian Helminger <bri>brian.helminger@hvmsd.org>

Sent: Friday, September 11, 2020 12:22 PM

To: 'Todd Verboomen'

Cc: 'James Fenlon'; Kevin Skogman; Chad Giackino; Dawn Bartel; Kent Taylor; 'Chris

Murawski'; bruce siebers; Dave Casper; John Sundelius; kcoffey238@gmail.com; Pat

Hennessey

Subject: HOVMSD comments and studies

Attachments: Lanfill leachate review and response- 9-11-20.docx; 2019-09-11 HOV Summary Report

FINAL.pdf; Local Limits Memo 1 - v2020-08-31A.pdf

Todd:

Attached is a recap of my comments today along with a copy of the Biofilm study and Local Limits memo from Donohue that I mentioned in today's virtual meeting.

Thank you for hosting the meeting and bringing us all together for discussion on this important issue.

Brian Helminger

District Director

Heart of the Valley Metropolitan Sewerage District 801 Thilmany Road Kaukauna, WI 54130 Phone: 920-766-5731 www.hvmsd.org